
To whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter on behalf of August Enos. I have known August for the 2023/2024

school year. I am the Director of the Academic Success Program at Carrabassett Valley
Academy in Carrabassett Valley, Maine where August goes to school and trains at Sugarloaf
Mountain.

August is a hard-working student-athlete. She always shows up on the mountain and in
the classroom ready to give it her all. All of her classroom teachers concur that she is a reliable
and respectful student in their classrooms. August strives for excellence in everything that she is
tasked with. On the hill, her coaches will also report that she is a fantastic teammate who
demonstrates everything they want in their athletes.

August was nominated as February’s community member of the month. Her teachers
report that she is taking a leadership role with the other students. In addition, when CVA hosted
The Special Olympics, she showed compassion and kindness to all of the Olympians who
attended. Finally, she volunteered to help create a video for CVA’s Scholarship Bash that raises
money for deserving CVA student-athletes who, without the support of the community, would not
be able to attend CVA.

I strongly recommend August Enos for the Flyin Ryan scholarship. Please let me know if
you have any further questions.

Kristin Littlefield
Academic Success Program Director
Carrabassett Valley Academy
U.S. Ski & Snowboard High Performance Center U.S. Ski & Snowboard Gold Certified Club
3197 Carrabassett Drive
Carrabassett Valley, ME 04947
Office: 207-237-4462
Email: klittlefield@gocva.com
Website: www.gocva.com/academic-success-program


